
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy our GREEN newsletter for Spring 2018, celebrating new life 
 

What is the difference between school and life?  

In school, you're taught a lesson and then given a test.  

In life, you're given a test that teaches you a lesson. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COLOUR RUN AND PAINTING THE BUILDING 

 

 

NEWS  

LETTER 2018 A
C

A 

ñDonôt  
let  

what  
you  
canôt  
do  
stop  
you  
from 
doing 
what  
you  
can  
do.ò 

I can do all things through Christ who gives me strength. 
- Philippians 4:13 - 



 

 

OUR NEW FAMILY MEMBERS 

The German volunteers arrived in August and will spend one year here with us in Alexandria. 
We are so blessed to have you four here! 

 

Sarah Bosenius ï Michel Beintmann ï Marius Hamacher ï Constanze Mueller 

 

 

HAVING FUN AT SCHOOL 

CAREER DRESS UP DAY 

 

      

     

 

  

Mrs. Annelize Poschung from Switzerland was part of the 

ACA family for 2 months. Her daughter, Magalie (Ms. Maggie), 

spent three months at ACA in 2015. And now Annelize visited us. 

It was a really great and inspiring time. 

ñThe best things in life are the people we  

love, the places weôve seen and the 

memories weôve made along the way.ò 

ĂFor I know the plans I have 

for youñ, declares the Lord, 

ĂPlans to prosper you and not 

to harm you, plans to give 

you hope and a future.ñ 

- Jeremiah 29:11 - 



 

MARKET DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEOõS PUPPET THEATRE 

A life lesson about being honest and how important it is not to tell lies.                                         

All the kids had fun playing with the puppets, singing and dancing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

» Never, ever underestimate the importance of having fun! « 

 

NETBALL GAME ð TEACHERS vs. STUDENTS 

The students werenôt just cheering for the seniors, also the teachers ï that is real team spirit. 

  

Do nothing out of selfish ambition or 

vain conceit. Rather, in humility value 

others above yourselves, not looking 

to your own interests but each of you 

to the interests of the others. 

- Philippians 2:3-4 - 



 

TRIP TO THE ADDO ELEPHANT NATIONALPARK 

We had the opportunity during National Parks Week to take the seniors on a daytrip to the Addo 

Park. It was a great experience to celebrate Godôs wonderful creation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ñGod saw all that he had made, and it was very good.ò ï Genesis 1:31 

 

ARTS 

This Term the teachers of the Intermediate Phase decided to do bookmarks with their students. 

They collected leaves and flowers and pressed them. The children had the opportunity to write 

quotes, scriptures, texts etc. on a piece of paper and decorate this with leaves or blossoms or 

with own drawings, with mind-blowing results. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


